
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  23 / 24 April 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Lily Payne  Glenn Payne 
10.00am:  Mark Birks  Ethan Birks 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Brian Hislop 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Trish Saines 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Liam Payne, Ryan Jewitt, 
     Jack Willis 
10.00am: George Presser 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Cameron 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Trish Hill and Team 4 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb & Brian Hislop (April 2022) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Greg Dunn (April 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  Mick Dwyer / Steve Watkins (April 2022)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Barb & Brian Hislop (April 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Joan Napier 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William St. 
NEXT:  Helen Mulcahy, Unit 12, Catherine View Gardens 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Trish Cant   Josie Johnson 
10.00am: Tone Boldrini  Ursula Sewell 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord - 17 April 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Acts 5: 12-16; 
Rev: 1: 9-13, 17-19;  Jn 20: 19-31: 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue.19th Apr: 5.45pm Mass in the Church  
Wed.20th Apr: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu.21st Apr: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 22nd Apr: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Sat. 23rd Apr: 5.00pm-5.30pm Reconciliation Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 24th Apr: 8.00am Mass at Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
Mon. 25th Apr: 9.00am Anzac Day Mass at Young
  
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice

RECENTLY DECEASED:  George Harris, Thea Jabeguero, 
Concettino Bongiorno, Bob Frost (Husband of Mary), David 
Merchant (formerly of Monteagle), Sr Monica Purcell RSM, 
Scott Curtis (Son of Judy), Colleen Manns (Bermagui), Ed-
mond McCarthy (Brother of Sr Kate), Monica Glennon (West 
Wyalong), Sr Floriana Melinz MSC (Aunt of Ursula Sewell),  
Fr Henry Byrne OAM (Served in many Parishes of Canberra 
& Goulburn), Fr Laurie Blake  (Formerly of Goulburn), Ka-
ren Curtis (Daughter of Keith & Gail Smith), Cec O’Brien - 
Toowoomba (Brother of Jan Ryan), Win Caldwell, Sr Pauline 
Bourke CSV (Sister of Mary Maloney - Barwang Street) 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

1st Year Anniversary of death for this week is:  
Marie McGrath. 
Please keep this family in your prayers. 

PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 
The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the church  

plus on the website each week.  
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/young and download view. 

10TH YEAR ANNIVERSARY AND  
DONATION FOR FR JISS 

  
As you are aware, Fr Jiss is celebrating  

his 10th year of Priestly Ordination and we 
would like to acknowledge this occasion 

along with a monetary gift. 
Fr Jiss is travelling to India to see his Mum 

and Dad for a well earned holiday next  
week,  so we would like to take up a  
collection to help support him in his  

milestone year and travels back home.  
This collection will take place at the  

conclusion of each Mass where someone will 
be standing at the 3 x Church exits. 

If you come unprepared and would like to 
contribute still, please drop an envelope into 

the Parish Office during the week. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN APRIL 2022 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 
The date for the next meeting is Wednesday,  

27th April at 10-00am.  

READING ROSTER 
 

We are desperately needing more volunteers to 
read during Mass (especially on Sunday mornings). 

 
If you or someone you know would like to help out, 
please contact Sally McFadyen on (0408) 786-621 
and advise if you are available for the Saturday 

night or Sunday morning Roster. 
 

(The next Roster is from 7th May to 30th October). 

ZOO PHOTOS 
 

Might be a long shot, but would anyone have any photos  
from the Zoo in Carrington Park back from the early 
1900’s to approx. to when it closed in the late 1950’s? 
Any information or pictures sent to the Parish Office 

would be greatly appreciated!! 

WOMENS CURSILLO 
 
A Womens Cursillo will be held  at St Clements  
Retreat Centre Galong from 12th - 15th May 2022.  
It is a time of Prayer and Meditation by Lay people  
and a Spiritual Director. 
 
For more information & registration forms, please  
contact either: 
 
Di Franks on (0418) 619 740 
Carmel Hardcastle on (0408) 436 284 
or Kerry Ray on (0488) 061 447 

AN EASTER MESSAGE FROM FR JISS 
 
Brothers and sisters, 
 
In the face of viruses and war, let us be empowered by 
the presence of the risen Lord, calling us beyond the 
fear of the unknown. 
 
The paschal rhythm summons us to build upon the past 
and rise to the new.  
 
We must learn to accept and live in a Christ like way 
embracing humility, inclusivity, compassion and  
powerlessness in our present time. 
 
May we be strengthened to walk the journey of faith and 
may we be leavened to the Kingdom through our active 
discipleship, witness and engagement in the world. 
 
Happy Easter to all.  
 
Many Blessings  
From Fr Jiss, Fr Allen and Fr Warrick  

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING NOTICE 
There will be NO Mercy Associates meeting in April  

as it falls on Easter Monday.  
Wishing all the members a very Happy Easter.  

The Holy Father, Pope Francis 
has asked all of the people of 
God to join him in thoughts of 
prayer for Ukraine and Russia. 

ANZAC DAY MASS 
 
Please be advised that Anzac Day Mass for 
the Young Mission will be celebrated on 

Monday, 25th April at 9-00am 
in St Mary’s Church.  
  
 All welcome! 


